
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Parent’s Place 
 

Working Jointly for Caring, Intelligent Students 
 
Parents and Guardians, 
 
We would like to extend an invitation to you to visit our “Parents’ Place” housed 
inside the Learning Lab located down the main hallway of W.J. Carroll 
Intermediate.  It is filled with resources to help assist you in supporting your 
student’s education. We have books for you to check out as well as access to 
online supports. Parents’ Place is open every day from 8:00-10:00am. If your 
student participates in Math Boosters, you are also welcomed to come join us 
for an afternoon session from 3:00-4:00 any Tuesday or Thursday until the end 
of April. The resource center will also be open during our Leader in Me Family 
Bingo Night. As the Instructional Coach for our campus, I would be happy to 
meet with you if you have questions or concerns regarding how best to support 
your student’s growth. Please reach out to schedule a time to visit. I look 
forward to seeing you and working with you in our Learning Lab. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jenny Hamilton 
Instructional Coach 
jhamilton@bcbe.org 


